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Participants: Students of School of Computers. 

  

Cyber Security Awareness Month 2023 (CSAM 2023) events were organized by the Department of Computer Science & 

Engineering (Cyber Security) from 9th to 13th October, 2023. The objective of the series of events was to provide a platform 

where students can get aware, interact and exchange their ideas of the secured internet usage, discuss the latest technologies 

and implement innovative ideas in Cyber world.   

   

The following events were conducted during the CSAM 2023  

• Paper Presentation  

• Poster Presentation  

• Cyber Debugging  

• Cyber Quiz  

• Skit on Cyber Awareness  

• Live Demo on Major Cyber Attacks  

Valedictory Function  

  

The valedictory function of CSAM 2023 was organized on 17th October 2023 after the completion of all the events.   

  

Dr. S.V.S Ganga Devi, Professor & HoD of Department of Computer Science & Engineering (Cyber Security) welcomed 

the gathering and insisted on the importance of awareness on the Cyber Security concepts in the real-world executions.   

  

Our Respected Principal Dr. C.Yuvaraj, has addressed the gathering on the latest trends and the corresponding job 

opportunities available in the real world. Also, Prizes were distributed to the winners of various events by our Principal.  

  

Mr. Gowtham A, Assistant Professor and Convener of the event, delivered the vote of thanks and appreciated the participants 

and student organizers for their continuous support and active participation in various events.   

  

Many participants appreciated the queries asked by the judges in the paper presentation and poster presentation contest and 

they got inspired and motivated to learn the subject to have in-depth knowledge with those queries.   

  

We are greatly indebted to the Management, the Principal, the Head of the Computer Science & Engineering (Cyber Security) 

Department, Faculty and Student Coordinators of the department for providing us this opportunity and support to organize 

such event successfully.  
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